
sanmarcostx.gov

(PC-20-21) A.M. Ramsay Replat

Hold a public hearing and consider a request by R. Anne Gallup, on 

behalf of Vance J. Elliott, for a Replat consisting of 0.44 acres, more 

or less, out of the A.M. Ramsey subdivision, located at 315 Mill 

Street. (T. Carpenter)



• +/- 0.44 acres

• Two-lot replat

• Two duplexes

• A.M. Ramsay Subdivision





Recommendation:

Staff has reviewed the request and determined the request complies

with the San Marcos Development Code and recommends

approval of PC-21-12 as submitted.


